
Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  November 15, 2015 

 
—The Rosary is prayed ½ hour prior to Daily & Weekend Masses. 

Sunday  November 15 
Dn 12:1-3/Heb 10:11-14, 18/Mk 13:24-32 

8:30 AM   +Maynard Huschka 
10:30 AM  Our Parish Family 
 

Monday November 16 
1 Mc 1:10-15, 41-43, 54-57, 62-63 

8:00 AM   Communion Service 
 

Tuesday  November 17 
2 Mc 6:18-31/Lk 19:1-10 

8:00 AM  +Albert Kranda 
8:30 AM Eucharistic Adoration until 6:00 PM 
 

Wednesday November 18 
2 Mc 7:1, 20-31/Lk 19:11-28 

8:00 AM  +Thomas Schlosser 
 

Thursday November 19 
1 Mc 2:15-29/Lk 19:41-44 

9:00 AM  +Ruth Krebsbach  
10:00 AM Eucharistic Adoration until 1:00 PM 
 

Friday November 20 
1 Mc 4:36-37, 52-59/Lk 19:45-48 

8:00 AM  +Jim Bender 
   

Saturday November 21 
1 Mc 6:1-13/Lk 20:27-40 

3:00 PM  Confessions 
4:00 PM  +Ellen Friesz 
 

Sunday  November 22 
Dn7:13-14/Rv1:5-8/Jn 18-33b-37 

8:30 AM   +Genevieve Eckroth 
10:30 AM  Our Parish Family 

�e family and friends of the listed Intentions 
are urged to attend Mass and receive Holy Communion on 
that day; this is a reason the Intentions are published. 

 

The Weekly Article from  

Father Shane Campbell 
 

As many of you have noticed, we have a brand new digital sign on Collins Ave. I 
believe that it has been a wonderful addition to our block. We have been able to 
announce upcoming events, congratulate wedding couples, and celebrate 
achievements! I would like to thank the St. Joseph School PTO, the Church of St. 
Joseph Knights of Columbus, and the benefit we received from +Wilfred J. 
Zalaznik. All of these people have put in a lot of man hours and dedication to 
raise the money for the sign. Thank you so much for your generosity and support! 
 
Last Wednesday, we were able to again celebrate Veteran’s Day in our country. I 

would like to extend my heartfelt prayers and gratitude to all of our military 

personnel on our parish. We have many freedoms because of what you do or have 

done for this country. For those families who have soldiers deployed away from 

you right now, thank you for your dedication to your loved one. I know that with 

the holidays coming, it is hard to have your loved one so far away. May God 

continue to bless your families and all those who are serving our country! Please 

join me in continuing to pray for all of our men and women who serve our great 

country. I also ask you to keep Msgr. Chad Gion, his family, and Spirit of Life in 

your prayers as he deploys to Kosovo in December. We pray that God will keep 

him safe until he returns home. 
 
Lastly, I will get out of the office next week. I would like to thank Fr. Marv 

Klemmer for covering Masses in my absence. 

                                          Have a wonderful and blessed week!                                       

                                                                                      Fr. Campbell 

All Military members & their families, Benjamin Wanner & All 
seminarians. Tiffany Bartole, Pat Vandal, Ella Kitzen, Flint Ternes, 

Wally Siegel, Bernice Rolshoven, Ellis Shipp, Gene Hatzenbehler,  Paulette Henke, 
Tony Paul, LaDonna Schoengarth,  Brenda Heid, Lyle S.,  Ann Doll, Russell Benidsh, 
Peter Hellman,  Dorothy Cook, Diane Braun, Randy Davis, Susan Morrison, Elissa 

Ackermann, Pat & Joe Klein, Aria Schaner, Myron Kopp, Maggie Schafer, Rosie 
Porsborg, Ed Schaner, Chuck Zachmeier, Bill Kuntz, Markus Franck,  Michelle 

Duppong, Ray Reidinger, Frances Geiger, Steve Braus,  Bev Geiser,  James Geiger,  Jim 
Fleck, Veronica Beckler, Albert & Betty Kostelecky, Lane Staiger,  Margie Duppong, 
Lillie Randa, Kaylyn Bauer, Tom Froelich, Leota Burns, DeLores Frohnauer,  Tillie 
Kopp, Robert Geiger, Stephena Wuitschick, Kurt Wetzel, Dorismae Johnson, Myrna 

Anderson, Ludmilla Ferderer, Shirley Manifold,  Donna Olson,  Alice Olzweski, 
Timothy Wuitschick, Mary Masseth, Hilda & Steven Bachmeier, Grace Johnson,  

Loretta Olson,  Della McFall

PTO Monday Night Football Pool Winners 

11/9: Keri Tibke  

Congratulations to our winners! 

Upcoming Classes for Natural Family Planning 
 

The BILLINGS OVULATION METHOD of NFP 
An instruction in the Billings Ovulation Method of NFP will be offered 
at the Church of St. Anne, Bismarck, on November 21. Class will be held 
from 9 a.m. until Noon that morning. For questions and to register, 
please call or e-mail Abbey Nagel: nagel.abbey@gmail.com, 701-527-0041.  
 
Couples who would like to take individual instruction for the Billings Ovulation  
Method may contact Shawna Helbling at 701-527-2060 or smhelbling@gmail.com. 
Individual instruction will be starting in January 2016. 
 
The CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE SYSTEM of NFP 
An introductory class of the Creighton Model of NFP will be held on Saturday,  
November 21 at 9am at the St. Alexius Clinic in Mandan. Questions or to register  
contact Jana Heen at 701-223-1033 or jheen@cathedralparish.com. Registration for 
classes will be closed 2 days prior to class. 
 
The MARQUETTE MODEL of NFP 
The Marquette Model (MM) system of NFP brings 21st century technology to NFP by 
using the ClearBlue Easy Fertility Monitor in conjunction in other biological indicators 
of fertility to help couples understand and respect their fertility. Andrea Schanandore 
RN, BSN will be hosting an introductory session on Monday, December 7th from 7-9 
PM. Please contact her at taschandy@gmail.com or 701-866-8274 to register and for 
more information.  
 
The SYMPTO-THERMAL METHOD of NFP 
A sympto-thermal NFP class series will be offered at Spirit of Life. The dates for the 
class will be February 16th, March 15th, and April 12th at 6:30 pm. You can register 
online at ccli.org. Contact Tammy Martian at 701-471-1549 if you have any questions. 
See more information about the Couple to Couple League and the instructors at http://
bismarckdiocese.com/stm. 

Columbian Items for Sale After Masses 

November 21 & 22, 2015 in the Gathering Space 
There will be items all the way from families in Columbia 

available for sale in the gathering space on November 21 & 

22. These items include gourmet coffee, jewelry , and  

knick-knacks of all kinds. All proceeds from this sale will go 

directly back to the families in Columbia. Ligia Peightal 

appreciates your help and support in this endeavor.  

Baptismal Preparation Classes 
 

Baptismal classes will take place once a month. For the 
month of November, class will be held November 15th at 
4pm in room 100 of the school. The Church of St. Joseph 
requires each couple to take baptism class before the birth of their 
first child. Please call the parish office at 663-9562 if you have any 

questions or would like to sign up for a class. 



Liturgy Assignments for Next Week — Thank you for your gifts of time & talent! 
                           Eucharistic Ministers              Lector                   Gifts             Ushers              Servers                    Piano                 Singers         

Neighborhood  Happenings 

NOV 21 
4:00 PM 

NOV 22 
8:30 AM 

NOV 22 
10:30 AM 

Nov 20:.�YDisciple Dinner, Parent Introduction, and Training 
Cathedral of the Holy Spirit is implementing YDisciple Small Group 
Discipleship — a proven method of youth mentoring that responds to 
the needs of teenagers. There will be a dinner, parent introduction, 
and training session for parents, priests, DREs & adult mentors 
wanting to make a difference in the lives of young people on Friday, 
November 20 in the lower Level of Cathedral. The evening begins at 
6:00 PM with a meal catered by Lucky Ducks Deli, followed by the 
training session and an introduction to the Formed.org digital 
Catholic content platform. The training is presented by Sean Dalton, 
Director of YDisciple. Please RSVP to Deb at 222-2259 by November 
18 at noon for meal count purposes.  

Nov 30, Dec 1-2:.�Cathedral Advent Parish Mission Cathedral of 
the Holy Spirit will host a Year of Mercy Parish Mission at 7 p.m. 
each night in the church. In anticipation of the upcoming "Jubilee 
Year of Mercy," this mission is aimed at leading the faithful to a life-
changing encounter with Jesus Christ, the face of the Father's Mercy. 
The mission will be presented by Tony Brandt and Chris Stewart of 
Casting Nets Ministries, a not-for-profit lay apostolate dedicated to 
the challenge of the New Evangelization. Everyone is welcome to 
attend!  

Dec 4-5:.�Corpus Christi Christmas Cantata Corpus Christi, 
Bismarck, both nights at 7pm. Come and join us for a night of music 
by the Corpus Christ choirs and special guests. 

 
Weekend of Oct 31 & Nov 1 
Weekend of November 7 & 8 
Weekend of November 14 & 15 
Weekend of November 21 & 22 
Weekend of November 28 & 29 
NOVEMBER TOTALS 

Adult 
$  12,708 
$  10,824 
$    
$   
$ 
$  23,532 

Children 
$   51 
$   19 
$    
$    
 
$   70 

Plate 
$   467 
$   663 
$    
$ 
$    
$   1,130 

Thursday 
$  38 
$  54 
$   
$   
$ 
$  92 

Automatic Withdrawal 
$  2,160 
$  N/A 
$  3,411 
$  N/A 
$  N/A 
$  2,160 

Total 
$  15,424 
$  11,560 
$   
$   
$ 
$  26,984 

Contributions — Thank you for your gift of treasure!           

Youth Ministry Events Coming Up! 
 

• November 18: All Grade Youth Group 6pm-6:50pm 

• November 25: NO YOUTH GROUP (Happy Thanksgiving) 

• December 2: All Grade Youth Group 5:30pm-6:30pm (note time) 

• December 9: THE ROCK! St. Mary’s Central High School 
(Recommended for grades 8-12)  7pm-9pm, must provide own trans-
portation, there will be no youth minister present from St. Joseph 

You are invited! 
 

The Church of St. Joseph invites you to  
Eucharistic Adoration! 

 

Join us Tuesdays from 8:30am to 6pm &  
Thursdays from 10am to 1pm 

Are you or a loved one from the  
Church of St. Joseph in the Hospital? 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we no longer can 
access records of patients that have been admitted to either of the hospitals 

in Bismarck. Please notify us if you or a loved one is in the hospital by 
calling 701-220-9893. Thank you for your help so that we may visit 

parishioners in the hospital. 

Marriage Encounter Upcoming Retreat 
Married couples – Consider doing something great for yourselves and your  
marriage. A series of presentations are given by a team of Catholic couples and a 
priest.  The focus of the weekend is the couple, not group sessions. The presenta-
tions allow each couple a rare opportunity to look at themselves as individuals, then 
look at their marriage and relationship to each other, and finally to look at their 
relationship to God, the church, and the world.  After each presentation, the husband 
and wife have time in the privacy of their room for their own personal discussion. 
 

Upcoming Marriage Encounter Dates 
November 20-22, 2015   Medora, ND 

 

Contact: Rob and Angie Waletzko (701)347-1998 
Applications@ndwwme.org 

Longest Married Couple Project  
Seeks Nominations 

 

The annual search for the Longest Married Couple (LMC) in the 
United States and Canada is underway and runs through Jan. 10, 
2016 with national winners named in both countries in February 2016. There 
also will be 50 state winners in the United States and provincial winners in Cana-
da. The national winners will be recognized during Valentine's Week 2016, 
which coincides with World Marriage Day, which is the second Sunday of Feb-
ruary. Nominations, which are open to all husband and wife couples regardless 
of religious affiliation, may be submitted. Contact information requires the name 
of the couple, their wedding date and where they currently reside—plus a contact 
phone or email address of the individual nominating the couple. Submission can 
be sent via email at wwmelmc2015@gmail.com, or mail Dick & Diane 
Baumbach, 8924 Puerto Del Rio Drive Suite 402, Cape Canaveral, FL 32920, or 
phone 321-613-5180. Nominations must be received by Jan. 10, 2016.  

Dear Members of the Catholic Faithful,  
 Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your support of Catholic 
Charities North Dakota Sunday! Your outpouring of love and generosity has 
been wonderful, and truly humbling to the point of tears.  
 We are so very grateful for the opportunity to share with you a glimpse of 
the people we serve every day and a window into the work of our adoption, 
pregnancy, guardianship, and counseling programs.  Nothing is more powerful 
than so many people joining together in prayer for an increase in charity!  
 We were surprised by how many people shared their stories of adoptions 
years ago with us or who have family members cared for by our guardianship 
workers. We also encouraged by the wonderful feedback from so many of you 
who were excited to really learn about us for the first time, and even asked us 
to share more stories in another video next year!   
 We feel so blessed to be able to show you the good work made possible 
through you as members of the local Church. We believe this is a positive story 
worth sharing, so please visit our website if you haven’t already and tell others 
about our video so they can learn about us too!  

Sincerely,  
Dianne Nechiporenko,  

Executive Director, Catholic Charities ND  


